From: registrar
Sent: Wednesday, February 6, 2019 12:18 PM

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, February 5, 2019 4:40 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-02-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Adila Smailagic

-- Phone --
-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

These rates do not need to go up in price. | myself have not received a raise from my employer as frequent as gas as
been increased. There mere fact that a monthly fee was introduced a few years back (which has since been raised)
storage, delivery, and distribution charges should be enough per household.

We should have CHOICES on companies not robbery like monthly charges since there are no other options for gas.
Consumers should charge them a fee since there are no options. With all of the resources and abundance of gas there is
NO reason for rates to go up. Enough is enough when you consider their profits compared to an individual's annual
income.

-- Attachment --





